ST. ANNA'S CATHOLIC CHURCH SCHOOL OF RELIGION OFFICE

August 7, 2018

Dear Parents,

As your children begin a new school year, we are in full swing in preparing for the beginning of a new School of Religion year.

School of Religion classes will begin on Sunday, **September 9.** All ages will meet at 10:15 in the Sanctuary, the class times enables all to enter into either mass 9:00AM or 12:00PM. Attached in this email are the School of Religion Registration Form for 2018-2019, Medical Release, Media release, and VIRTUS Permission information which are required by the Archdiocese. Please print and complete a Registration Form and mail, email, or drop off at the church office. Please be sure to sign permission forms for each child. Additional registration forms can be found in the Narthex. Registration Forms are also available on the St. Anna's website (www.st-annas.com) and can be e-mailed directly to me at wreeves@st-annas.com. Registrations will also be accepted after all Masses the weekend of August 26 & 27 in the Narthex.

All registration forms are due in the School of Religion office by Thursday, August 30. The books and materials fee are as follows, and can be paid in cash, by check at the office or by mailed. Fees can also be paid online through the Online Giving link: https://www.myowngiving.com/Default.aspx?cid=993

- \$35.00 for one children in the School of Religion
- \$60.00 for two children in the School of Religion
- \$75.00 for three or more children in the School of Religion

The books and materials fees are due with the Registration Form. <u>No child</u> will be denied an education in their faith. If you have financial concerns with the fees, please contact me.

Please consider volunteering in the School of Religion at St. Anna's. We are in need of a few catechists: for grades 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 7th, 9th, 10th confirmation, and High School. Ministry with children and youth is important, as well as rewarding – they are our **Mustard Seeds**.

Please REMEMBER Religious Education does NOT replace MASS

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 770-267-7637 or vreeves@st-annas.com.

Wishing you the peace of Christ,

Victoria Reeves

Director of Religious Education